Omantel

Disclosure regarding
Resignation of Chief Internal Auditor

Oman Telecommunications Company SAOG
(Omantel) wishes to announce that
Taghreed Abdulfattah Al Lawati, Chief
Internal Auditor, has submitted her
resignation from the company, which has
been accepted by the Board. Her final day of
service will be August 25, 2025. The Board
expresses its gratitude for her contributions
during her time spent at Omantel and
wishes her all the best in her new job.

Her replacement, or the person who will be
appointed as a caretaker, will be
announced to the market in the coming
days.
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